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Invitation to the Confucius Institute at Edge Hill University 
 
 
It is my great pleasure to invite you as a Volunteer Mandarin Teacher to the Confucius 
Institute at Edge Hill University to conduct work placement for 12 months under the China-
UK Mandarin Teachers Scheme.  

 
 
Your visit is supernumerary and not to fill a job vacancy.  It has been approved and 
sponsored by the Centre for Language Education and Cooperation who have confirmed they 
will provide monthly expenses to cover your visit. You will return to China at the end of your 
12-month visit  

  
 
Edge Hill University is an ambitious organisation eager to continue to build its research 
capacity, and we welcome the active involvement of partners and visiting staff in achieving 
our learning and teaching, and research goals. We therefore look forward to you visiting the 
Confucius Institute at Edge Hill University and expect the Institute to benefit from the 
research and knowledge of Chinese Culture and Language that you have developed in your 
role with the Confucius Institute at Edge Hill University.   
 
 
Should you need any further assistance in the interim, please contact  

 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to the University.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

• ~ Hill I Confucius Institute 
University 
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